
 
 
 

FIRST CHOICE BANK – ANAHEIM BRANCH 
 
 
NOTICE OF THE TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF OPERATIONS OF THE ANAHEIM 
BRANCH OF FIRST CHOICE BANK – 2401 East Katella Avenue, Suite 125, Anaheim, 
California 92806. 
 
To help prevent the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and to protect both our 
employees and customers, First Choice Bank is temporarily suspending operations 
at its ANAHEIM BRANCH, 2401 East Katella Avenue, Suite 125, Anaheim, 
California 92806.  Effective 5:00 p.m. (local time) on Thursday, March 19, 2020, 
operations at the Anaheim Branch will be temporarily suspended until further 
notice.  THIS SUSPENSION OF OPERATIONS IS TEMPORARY ONLY.   
 
As a reminder, First Choice Bank offers a wide range of banking solutions that allows 
you to conduct transactions remotely, including but not limited to, online banking, 
mobile banking and remote deposit. If you are interested in these products, please 
reach out to your Bank representative for more information.  
 
If you have any questions, please call us at (714) 634-5119. If you need to visit a 
physical branch, the closest branch to this location is the Cerritos Branch – 12845 
Towne Center, Cerritos, California 90703. 
 
As new developments regarding the Coronavirus emerge, we will continue to share 
information through the Bank’s website and our customer support line. We ask that 
you continue to monitor our website www.firstchoicebankca.com for updated 
information. 
 
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience. Thank you for your understanding 
and thank you for being a valued client. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.firstchoicebankca.com/

